
Seminary Ridge Neighborhood Association 
 Called Meeting 

Ascension Lutheran Church 
827 Wildwood Avenue 

Columbia SC 29203 
 February 20, 2018 

ATTENDEES: Mike Kimble, Lorraine Kimble, Joan Pearson, Richard Willis, Barbara 
Hofmann, Janet Folsom, Lance Folsom, Jackie Utley, Marty White, Bryan Burgen, 
Michael Watson, Bob Reeder, Camellia Anderson, Renee Grate, Latoya Grate, Mary 
Harrigan, Caitlyn Harrigan, Nino Colarossi, Tina Colarossi, Greg Hildebrand, Kathy 
Morris, Cleo Morris, Jacqueline Hendricks, Bobby Hendricks, Dennis Bell 

The meeting was called to order promptly at 7:00 PM, by SRNA President, Mike 
Kimble. 

After receiving information Mike Kimble had gathered during and since the meeting 
with city planners on February 1st, and after a lengthy discussion about the pros and 
cons of a historic district and though no official vote was taken, it was generally 
acceptable to the group to let the president work with city planner Amy Moore to 
work out the details of removing the Architectural Conservation district overlay, and 
adopting a Protection Area plan. The group expressed that a protection area plan 
with only the items that must be included would probably be agreeable to most 
people. A set of proposed guidelines will be available before a called meeting on 
either March 1st or March 6th with the intent of having a final draft at the March 13th 
meeting. The official and final vote will take place at the March 13th meeting. 

A brief discussion was held concerning the matching grant program. The deadline is 
February 28th. No resolution was reached.  

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting at 8:40 PM. Motion passed. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tina Colarossi, Secretary SRNA 

Approved on March 13th, 2018


